
The GCLEA aspires to 
 

• Develop resources that will improve the level of education and awareness 
concerning lupus for healthcare providers and the general public 

 
• Develop resources for communities that lack access to specialized lupus 

healthcare providers, based upon the incidence and prevalence of lupus in the 
State of Georgia, and 

 
• Develop resources that encourage professional development and specialization 

in the diagnosis of lupus and the care, management, and treatment of people 
with lupus. 


